

A2+ END OF TERM EXAM

Vocabulary

1. Complete the sentences with the appropriate words.

1. We should u _ _ _ _ _ the photos to the computer and share them on social media.
2. I watched a very s _ _ _ o _ _ _ documentary about the environment last night.
3. I love this film. My favourite s _ _ _ _ _ is the one by the waterfall.
4. Do you prefer a funny comedy or a scary h _ _ r _ _ film?
5. Today is Tuesday, so we went to the cinema the day b _ _ _ _ _ y _ _ t _ _ d _ _ , on Sunday.
6. Did you remember to bring your p _ _ _ p _ _ _ or some form of identification?
7. What do you think of the new TV s _ _ _ _ _ on Netflix?
8. I saw Tom in the library about an h _ _ _ a _ _ . Let's see if he's there now.

2. Choose the correct option to complete the dialogue.

A: Hi Jane. How are you?

B: Not too good.

A: ¹ _____

B: It's Alice. She's had an accident. We're in the ² _____ right now.

A: How bad is it?

B: She broke her ³ _____ and she hit her head.

A: That sounds terrible. What happened?

B: ⁴ _____ the storm yesterday the sunshine appeared, so we decided to go out. We were running in the park. It was great and then ⁵ _____ she fell over, probably because the ground is so ⁶ _____. She hit her head on a stone when she fell.

A: Oh no! That sounds serious.

B: I know. She says it ⁷ _____ a lot. She has a really bad ⁸ _____.

A: How can I help?

- 1
- a) What's the matter?
 - b) How is she?
 - c) I hope you get better soon.

- 2
- a) pharmacy
 - b) medicine
 - c) hospital

- 3
- a) arm
 - b) muscle
 - c) heart

- 4
- a) Before
 - b) After
 - c) Then

- 5
- a) one day
 - b) when
 - c) suddenly

- 6
- a) wet
 - b) foggy
 - c) freezing

- 7
- a) ache
 - b) hurts
 - c) breaks

- 8
- a) headache
 - b) stomachache
 - c) toothache

Grammar

3. Order the words to complete the sentences. Put the verbs in the correct tense: present simple or present continuous.

1. play / a brilliant video game / I

_____ right now called *World of Tanks*.

2. on social media / post / she / usually / comments

_____ in the morning.

3. watch / you / what / film

_____ now?

4. get dressed / never / Grandpa

_____ before nine o'clock.

5. go shopping / where / you

_____ with your friends?

6. now / a new crime drama / download / Tim

_____ so we can watch it later.

7. watching TV / she / my niece / not like / prefer

_____ reading.

8. you / be / a

_____ photographer?

4. Complete the text with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

I (1) _____ (go) to a music festival last weekend which was brilliant. There were three different stages and I (2) _____ (see) several bands. On Saturday night, while the final band (3) _____ (perform) it started raining really hard. In the end, the organisers (4) _____ (stop) the concert because they were worried about the sound systems! My friend and I (5) _____ (stay) at a campsite so we got very wet that night. Luckily when we (6) _____ (wake up) on Sunday morning it was lovely and sunny, so the festival continued. Best of all, as I (7) _____ (leave) I passed the band Maroon 5 and I (8) _____ (take) a selfie with them!

5. Order the words to write sentences.

1. you / tried / chicken curry / ever / to make / have

2. have / Asia / my parents / never / travelled / in

3. since / lived / in this villa / I've / I / three / was

4. luggage / yet / she / packed / hasn't / her

5. been to Scotland / I've / to England last year / but I went / never

6. a really long business trip / has / come back / he / just / from

7. already prepared / the presentation / I / reliable / was / Nick / told you / he's

8. for weeks / start now / we / haven't / so don't let's / argued

6. Complete the sentences with the words below.

a few any buying how much some to meet to try waiting

1. I'm sorry but we haven't got _____ broccoli today.

2. I think I'll chop _____ cheese for the omelette.

3. Remember, you only need _____ chillies because they're spicy.

4. _____ yoghurt do you need?

5. After _____ the flights online, we realised we needed to book a hotel too.

6. We were really hoping _____ the band members at the gig tonight.

7. She decided _____ and find a job in London.
8. I don't mind _____ a little longer for the others to arrive.

Grammar and Vocabulary

7. Choose the correct option.

We don't ¹ _____ go on long holidays but ² _____ we went to Australia for three weeks. It ³ _____ a wonderful trip and we did a lot of different activities. We ⁴ _____ Ayers Rock, a rather strange rock formation in the ⁵ _____. We walked through the rainforest near Cairns and we went scuba diving on the Great Barrier Reef! Everything was so beautiful I ⁶ _____ stop taking photos. When we got home the family wanted to see them all. So, I became a ⁷ _____. Actually, it was my ⁸ _____ idea. He's 12 and loves computers. He helped me start the blog and upload the photos. Do you want the address?

1

- a) sometimes
- b) never
- c) ever
- d) usually

2

- a) last summer
- b) a summer ago
- c) the summer before
- d) the summer after

3

- a) wasn't
- b) was
- c) were
- d) weren't

4

- a) visit
- b) were visiting
- c) visited
- d) was visiting

5

- a) lake
- b) desert
- c) island
- d) waterfall

6

- a) couldn't
- b) can't
- c) shouldn't
- d) should

7

- a) download
- b) blogger
- c) episode
- d) post

8

- a) uncle's
- b) granddaughter's
- c) grandma's
- d) grandson's

8. Choose the correct option.

A: ¹ _____ been to Indonesia?

B: Yes, I have. We went to the island of Lombok ² _____ and it was awesome.

A: What did you do?

B: We spent some time ³ _____ on the beach doing nothing. But we also went scuba diving which was amazing. While we ⁴ _____ we ⁵ _____ a lot of fish, turtles and even a small shark.

A: That sounds cool! Who did you go with?

B: My brother, Will. We ⁶ _____ and we both love beach holidays. We've travelled together ⁷ _____ times now. He's a ⁸ _____ guy which helps when you're travelling without a tour guide.

1

- a) Have you never
- b) Have you ever
- c) Did you

2

- a) the year before
- b) year ago
- c) last year

3

- a) relaxing
- b) relax
- c) to relax

4

- a) have dived
- b) dived
- c) were diving

5

- a) see
- b) saw
- c) have seen

6

- a) get on badly
- b) argued
- c) get on well

7

- a) a few
- b) a little
- c) any

8

- a) shy
- b) mood
- c) confident

Reading

11. For each question, choose the correct answer. (Part 2)

Three people and their hobbies



A Walt – writing stories

I started writing stories after I broke my leg. I was in a lot of pain, and had to stay at home for weeks, so it gave me something to do. The first story I wrote was about someone who lost all his money, but then became really rich. I showed it to some of my friends, and they said nice things about it. It's funny, but writing teaches me about myself as a person.



B Harold – photography

I only started using a camera about a year ago. I practise every day, because I want to improve, and it takes a lot of time. I'm in a club for people who like photographing sports. I'd like to become a member of a wildlife photography club too. Some people think that photographing animals is boring, but I love it! Last month, I took some photos at the zoo, and then I managed to sell them online, so I was really pleased!



C Ben – dance

I joined a dance group last year, and we have lessons together once a week. I enjoy it, and some of the other people in the class are my friends now. I'm really tall, so I'm a bit worried that I might fall and hurt myself (but I haven't yet!). The only thing I don't like is doing the same dance again and again. The teacher wants us to get everything right, but I'd rather do a new dance. That would be much more interesting!

1. Which person hurt himself? _____

2. Which person sometimes gets bored? _____

3. Which person is busy because of his hobby? _____
4. Which person says he has made new friends? _____
5. Which person wants to join a different group? _____
6. Which person has made some money from his hobby? _____
7. Which person says his hobby helps him to understand himself? _____

12. For each question, choose the correct answer. (Part 4)

Rice

Every year, nearly 500 million tonnes of rice are eaten around the world. Rice is now the main ¹_____ for half of the people in the world. It was first ²_____ by farmers in China. This was about 8,000 years ³_____. Now, there are rice farmers in Myanmar, the Philippines, Brazil and many other countries.

Rice is actually a ⁴_____ of grass, and can be as much as 1.2 metres high. To cook rice, you need to ⁵_____ it in water for about 15 minutes, and add a little salt. Rice is very popular in India, where it is usually ⁶_____ with meals like curry. It is also used in desserts, such as sweet coconut rice pudding.

1

- a) food
- b) menu
- c) course

2

- a) caught
- b) done
- c) grown

3

- a) across
- b) ago
- c) along

4

- a) kind
- b) plant
- c) thing

5

- a) boil
- b) fry
- c) roast

6

- a) sent
- b) served
- c) shown